
 

 

 

 

 

1 December 2023 

Mr Joe 
fyi-request-24929-9a542fef@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

 

Official information request for pastoral data  

I acknowledge receipt of your official information request dated 29 November 2023 for pastoral data. 

We received your request on 29 November. We will endeavour to respond to your request as soon as 
possible and in any event no later than 18 January 2024, being 20 working days after the day your request 
was received. If we are unable to respond to your request by then, we will notify you of an extension of 
that timeframe. 

Your request is being handled by Jennie Arnold, Principal’s PA and Board Secretary.  

You have indicated you can provide confirmation that you are a New Zealand citizen (s12(1). Please could 

you email a verified copy to jenniea@ths.school.nz   

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact Jennie Arnold on jenniea@ths.school.nz If any 
additional factors come to light which are relevant to your request, please do not hesitate to contact us so 
that these can be taken into account.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Jennie Arnold 
Principal’s PA 

mailto:xxxxxxx@xxx.xxxxxx.xx
mailto:xxxxxxx@xxx.xxxxxx.xx

